
Pacific Islands Bilingual Bicultural Association (PIBBA) 

June 18-21, 2007 

 

Planning for the conference is well underway and the Conference Organizers are honored 

to invite submissions of abstract for presentations to the 26th Annual PIBBA 

International Conference.  The conference is to be held 18-21 June, 2007 at the College 

of Micronesia-FSM, Kosrae Campus. 

 

Theme:  Enhancing Indigenous Languages (Cultures) to a Formalized Level of 

Discourse. 

 

PIBBA’s mission is to promote bilingual-bicultural activities in the Pacific island areas of 

Guam, Commonwealth of the Northern Mariana, Republic of Palau, Republic of the 

Marshall Islands, Hawaii, American Samoa, and the Federated States of Micronesia 

through the development of policies, dissemination of information, involvement of the 

community, and encouragement of quality education programs. 

 

Please submit your topic synopsis by May 25, 2007 for conference committee review and 

publication.  Synopsis may be mailed to College of Micronesia, Attn: Kalwin Kephas, 

PIBBA International President, P.O. Box 37, Kosrae FM   96944 or fax to: (691) 370-

3193, or email to Alister Tolenoa, Chairman, Organizing Committee at 

atolenoa@yahoo.com or wabol@comfsm.fm; dirksa@comfsm.fm.   

 
 

 


